Dear Otters, Parents and Carers,

First of all, I want to say a massive thank you to all of you for your efforts during these strange times. The photos and copies of work I am seeing sent through have been fantastic.

This week is laid out in the same format as previous weeks. I believe most people are happy with the maths tasks as they were, so I have kept to a similar format. Negative numbers may feel fairly new to some, so I have included some extra resources to help with that session.

In English, I thought as we are having such lovely weather, it would be fantastic to share our experiences of Spring, so I would like you to create a poem of your experiences, focussing on sense and powerful vocabulary.

The other subject activities I have laid out with a little bit of choice. Please complete what you are able to and collate the results in your exercise books.

I hope you are all keeping well and staying safe and I hope all of this will be over soon so we can complete our Year 5 journey together.

As always, feel free to email me with any questions or uncertainties and Otters feel free to use the blogs to share any thoughts, worries or questions you have.

Take care and stay safe,

Mr Freeman
